
 

 

Subject to change! (e.g. dependent on weather conditions)  

 

Summer Camp Wiesbaden 2018          Programme     

week 

1 

Sunday 
01.07. 

Monday 
02.07. 

Tuesday 
03.07. 

Wednesday 
04.07. 

Thursday 
05.07. 

Friday 
06.07. 

Saturday 
07.07. 

Sunday 
08.07. 

m
o
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arrival 
 
 

 
08h45 - 12h00 
Lessons and language 
test 

 
08h45 - 12h00 
lessons 

 
08h45 - 12h00 
lessons 

 
08h45 - 12h00 
lessons 

 
08h45 - 12h00 
lessons 

 

Day trip to Koblenz 
 
08h30 meeting point: 
Delphin, please be 
absolutely on time!! 
 
Train ride to Koblenz 
 
 
In the morning, we 
will take the gondola 
across the Rhine to 
the Ehrenbreitstein 
fortress where we will 
explore the 
surroundings and eat 
our packed lunch.  
In the Afternoon we 
will explore 
“Deutsches Eck” and 
visit the city of 
Koblenz 
 
 
21h00  end of 
programme at the 
school 

 
Time with your host 
family and time for 
individual activities. 

 
No programme with 

the group. 
 

 12h00 - 12h45 
Lunch break 

12h00 - 12h45 
Lunch break 

Lunch break 
12h00 - 12h45  
Lunch break 

12h00 - 12h45 
Lunch Break 

af
te
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o
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12h45 meeting point: 
Delphin 
(at the entrance) 
 
 
Explore the city: 
We will get to know 
the city around the 
„Kurpark“. Afterwards 
we will take the 
„Nerobergbahn“ up 
the Neroberg 
 
 
 
17h00 end of 
programme at the 
school 

 
12h45  meeting 
point: Delphin 
(at the entrance) 
 
 
swimming 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17h00 end of 
programme at the 
school 

 
12h00 meeting point: 
Delphin 
(at the entrance) 
 
(12h35 from 
Wiesbaden main 
station) 
„Burgenfahrt“(castle 
trip) – train ride to 
Rüdesheim where we 
will visit the famous 
„Drosselgasse“. 
Afterwards a boat trip 
on the Rhine past the 
„Binger Loch“, Burg 
Klopp, Mäuseturm, 
Ruin Ehrenfels, Burg 
Rheinstein and Burg 
Reichenstein 
 
18h00 end of 
programme at the 
school 

 
12h45  meeting 
point: Delphin 
(at the entrance) 
 
 
Bowling at the 
Fun-Fabrik 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18h00 end of 
programme at the 
school 

 
12h45  meeting point: 
Delphin 
(at the entrance) 
 
 
Sports afternoon at 
the “Kurpark 
Wiesbaden” including 
a boat ride on the 
pond 
 
 
 
 
 
17h00 end of 
programme at the 
school 

ev
en

in
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Time with the host 
family, no programme 
with the group 

Time with the host 
family, no programme 
with the group 

Time with the host 
family, no programme 
with the group 

Time with the host 
family, no 
programme with the 
group 

Time with the host 
family, no programme 
with the group 

Get-together evening 
at a Restaurant 



 

 
Subject to change! (e.g. dependent on weather conditions) 

 

Summer Camp Wiesbaden 2018          Programme     

week 

2 

Sunday 
08.07. 

Monday 
09.07. 

Tuesday 
10.07. 

Wednesday 
11.07. 

Thursday 
12.07. 

Friday 
13.07. 

Saturday 
14.07. 

Sunday 
15.07. 

m
o
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Time with your host 
family and time for 
individual activities. 

 
No programme with 

the group. 
 

08h45 - 12h00 
lessons 

08h45 - 12h00 
lessons 

08h45 - 12h00 
lessons 

08h45 - 12h00 
lessons 

08h45 - 12h00 
lessons 

Departure 
 

 
 

 12h00 - 12h45 
Lunch Break 

12h00 - 12h45 
Lunch Break 

12h00 - 12h45 
Lunch Break 

12h00 - 12h45 
Lunch Break 

12h00 - 12h45 
Lunch Break 

af
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12h45 meeting point: 
Delphin 
(at the entrance) 
 
Swimming at 
„Kleinfeldchen“ – if 
the weather is nice 
we will go to the 
open-air pool, if not, 
we will go to the 
indoor pool 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17h00 end of 
programme at the 
school 

12h45 meeting point: 
Delphin 
(at the entrance) 
 
Trip to Mainz  
Visit of the 
Gutenbergmuseum 
and the cathedral 
Time at the old part 
of town and time for 
shopping 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18h00 end of 
programme at the 
school 

12h45 meeting point: 
Delphin 
(at the entrance) 
 
Good weather: 
Miniature golf at 
„Straßenmühle“, 
Erich-Ollenhauer-Str., 
Wiesbaden-Dotzheim  
  
Bad weather: 
Billiard at City Billard 
in der Dotzheimer Str. 
27 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17h00 end of 
programme at the 
school 

12h45 meeting point: 
Delphin 
(at the entrance) 
 
Trip to Frankfurt 
Visit of the museum 
of communication 
and spending time at 
the „new old part of 
town“ (neue Altstadt) 
Afterwards time for 
shopping at the 
“Zeil”, Frankfurt’s 
most famous 
shopping street. 
 
 
 
 
18h00 end of 
programme at 
Wiesbaden main 
station 

 
12h45 meeting point: 
Delphin 
(at the entrance) 
 
Swap-game and selfie-
rallye with an award 
ceremony in the 
evening 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17h00 end of 
programme at the 
school 

e
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Time with your host 
family and time for 
individual activities. 

Time with your host 
family and time for 
individual activities. 

Time with your host 
family and time for 
individual activities. 

Time with your host 
family and time for 
individual activities. 

Get-together evening 
with Dinner and 
Bowling at the Fun-
Fabrik 


